Foster, Joe

Subject: FW: Area Wide Management Plan

From: Cunningham, Daniel <DCunningham@bcrsd.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 9:26 AM

To: Foster, Joe <jfoster@bcrsd.com>

Subject: RE: Area Wide Management Plan

Joe,
| would add the following details to the current status of the AWMP:

Recently completed site tour of 11 key District facilities with McClure. They included: Rocky Fork WWTP, Kinkade
Crossing WWTP, Twin Lakes WWTF, South Route K WWTP, Brookfield Estates WWTP, Prairie Meadows WWTP, Eagle
Knoll WWTP, Midway Crossing WWTP, Trails West WWTP, Rocheport WWTP, and Meadow Village WWTP.
1. Due to the organizational changes at McClure the timeline is shifting
a. They expect to complete within the same timeline
b. The CIP has moved in front of the AWMP draft
2. There has been a meeting between the 15 group and McClure
a. There are some differing opinions on population growth
b. McClure is calculating population growth based on compound factors, and the 15 Group is using a +/- 10
year average for population growth. The population growth predictions McClure is developing are more
than the I5 Group.

Let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,

Daniel Cunningham

Boone County Regional Sewer District

Project Manager
Cell: (573) 540-3211



